
REQUESTING A SPEED-RADAR TRAILER FROM THE COUNTY OF SONOMA 
The speed-radar trailer isn’t a solutions request that we put on the website.  Instead, we have a 
common “contact us” form on the website that citizens can write their concerns. 
  

Citizens can go to our Traffic Engineering webpage at to read about our services. 
  
https://sonomacounty.ca.gov/TPW/Roads/Services/Traffic-Engineering/ 
  
They can write up their concerns in the Contact Us page at: 
  
https://sonomacounty.ca.gov/TPW/Roads/Contact-Roads/ 
  

The form is like an email where citizens can write their general concerns., i.e. “I’m concerned about 
speeding on Main St”.  The form gets forwarded to our admin assistant who then forwards it to Clyde (or 
me) and we would evaluate and determine what engineering solutions can be deployed (like a radar 
speed trailer to see if there actually is a speeding issue, then if so, we deploy signage, delineators, 
pavement markings…etc.). 
  
Vincenzo S. Corazza 
Assistant Engineer 
Department of Transportation and Public Works 
County of Sonoma 
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